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Atchison Business Looks to Expand
(KAIR) -- An Atchison business will go in front of the Atchison Planning Commissioners to see if
they will approve two new buildings on their property.

Northwest Pipe will see if they will get the expansion to their mill buildings Wednesday afternoon at
4:30 at City Hall.

Commissioners will also conduct a public hearing and then possibly take action for an application
for a setback variance for Gifford and Pamela Dunn to rebuild an existing garage at 516 Kearney
Street.

Commissioners will also look to schedule a workshop on proposed new sign regulations for their
September meeting.
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